

Development Office

November 1, 2012

Mr. Christopher S. Downey 266 Windsor St. Apt. 1 Cambridge, MA 02139-1545

Dear Mr. Downey,

I wanted to extend my personal thanks to you, Kristen Hamilton and everyone that worked on the 8th Annual Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament. Once again you have raised an impressive amount of money that will be used to support the International Mesothelioma Program at Brigham and Women's Hospital.

Approximately 2,000 new patients are diagnosed with mesothelioma every year. Under the direction of Dr. David Sugarbaker, over 300 consultations are performed each year through the International Mesothelioma Program at Brigham and Women's Hospital / Harvard Medical School makes it the largest program of its kind in the world. Our ultimate mission is to offer state-of-the-art treatment to patients with malignant pleural mesothelioma.

Your continued support of the IMP has made a difference in countless lives. The Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament has raised \$184,024.62 since its inception. We are truly grateful for your valued support.

Sincerely,

William J. Florentino

Director of Fundraising Events



